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February 9, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the apparently arbitrary targets of deportation pro-

ceedings. Last week’s change of priorities giving huge power to individual

ICE agents appears now to be starting to tear apart upstanding families.

If this continues it will greatly weaken the country.

Please assure me that you will clarify rules to avoid such damage to

our communities.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from safety from arbitrary government actions.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


